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February 7, 2023 

 

Glen Jia 

San Mateo County Planning and Building Department  

   

Via Email to: bjia@smcgov.org  

 

Re: Lacasia-Barrios Single-family Residence Project, San Mateo County 

 

Dear Mr. Jia: 

  

A record search of the Native American Heritage Commission (NAHC) Sacred Lands File (SLF) 

was completed for the information submitted for the above referenced project. The results 

were positive. Please contact the Amah Mutsun Tribal Band of Mission San Juan Bautista and 

The Ohlone Indian Tribe on the attached list for information. Please note that tribes do not 

always record their sacred sites in the SLF, nor are they required to do so. A SLF search is not a 

substitute for consultation with tribes that are traditionally and culturally affiliated with a 

project’s geographic area. Other sources of cultural resources should also be contacted for 

information regarding known and recorded sites, such as the appropriate regional California 

Historical Research Information System (CHRIS) archaeological Information Center for the 

presence of recorded archaeological sites.   

 

Attached is a list of Native American tribes who may also have knowledge of cultural resources 

in the project area. This list should provide a starting place in locating areas of potential 

adverse impact within the proposed project area. Please contact all of those listed; if they 

cannot supply information, they may recommend others with specific knowledge. By 

contacting all those listed, your organization will be better able to respond to claims of failure to 

consult with the appropriate tribe. If a response has not been received within two weeks of 

notification, the Commission requests that you follow-up with a telephone call or email to 

ensure that the project information has been received.   

 

If you receive notification of change of addresses and phone numbers from tribes, please notify 

the NAHC. With your assistance, we can assure that our lists contain current information.  

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at my email 

address: Cody.Campagne@nahc.ca.gov.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Cody Campagne  

Cultural Resources Analyst  

 

Attachment 

 

 
 

CHAIRPERSON 

Laura Miranda  

Luiseño 

 

VICE CHAIRPERSON 

Reginald Pagaling 

Chumash 

 

SECRETARY 

Sara Dutschke 

Miwok 

 

COMMISSIONER 

Isaac Bojorquez 

Ohlone-Costanoan 

 

COMMISSIONER 

Buffy McQuillen 

Yokayo Pomo, Yuki, 

Nomlaki 

 

COMMISSIONER 

Wayne Nelson 

Luiseño 

 

COMMISSIONER 

Stanley Rodriguez 

Kumeyaay 

 

 

COMMISSIONER 

[Vacant] 

 

 

COMMISSIONER 

[Vacant] 

 

EXECUTIVE SECRETARY 

Raymond C. 

Hitchcock 

Miwok/Nisenan 

 

NAHC HEADQUARTERS 

1550 Harbor Boulevard  

Suite 100 

West Sacramento, 

California 95691 

(916) 373-3710 

nahc@nahc.ca.gov 

NAHC.ca.gov 
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